
 
Holy Child School, Panchkula 

CIR HCS/24-25/121 
                                                                        

Date: 21.11.24 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Kindly note that due to some technical issue 
‘Singham Again’ movie will be shown instead of 
“Bhool Bhulaiyaa” (including cold drink and 
popcorns) on Saturday, November 23, 2024 during 
school hours at Fun Cinemas (Republic Mall), 
Mani Majra only for the subscribers.  
 
 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 


